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TO ALL PRIVATE PHARMACIES.

After Compliments,

Sub: Missing of In-patient Narcotic Prescription

We have been informed that the following in-patient Narcotic prescription
is missing from Rustaq Hospital.

Prescription Sr. No. 743781

Accordingly, you are kindly requested not to dispense any medicine if
anyone present the above prescription and send us a copy of the
prescription with the patient ID. If this prescription has already been
dispensed, please report the incident to us.

We request all of you to always ensure that the prescriptions are genuine &
contains all legal requirements before dispensing of any medicine.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

S

Ph. Ahmed Al Harbi i
Director of Pharmaceutical Licensing D¢
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